Mrs. Racey February Newsletter 
February already! 
We did feel some cold weather while the children played and painted with ice.
The beginning of this month we will be talking about Valentines Day and caring for each other. Watch for details of our Valentine Party.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will also be making projects for our Annual Art Show. This is always a fun night when you can visit all our classrooms and support a charity at the same time.
Stay warm!


